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To the Alcohol License Review Committee:

I received notification of the hearing to be held August 20.

I am a resident of Metropolitan Place condominiums.

I oppose granting the revision to the establishment’s Class B Combination Liquor and Beer license.

I recall this sort of application, or a similar application to permit musical entertainment, came up a few years ago.

The concern then, which remains, is the noise that would be generated by allowing entertainment in what is really a
residential area.

It is my hope that the Committee would not grant this Change of Conditions out of respect for maintaining the
peacefulness of the neighborhood.

Thank you for taking my concerns into consideration.

James Charne
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